
The approach to deliver Year of Music was approved by Cabinet on 2nd June 2020. 
The published decision is referred to below: 

 
“That approval be given to the approach to the Year of Music 2023 
in principle, including the UNESCO bid, and that further details on 
the programme and funding strategy be submitted at a later date.” 
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